
SUMMARY OF APPLICATION PROCEDURE 

The PRRD received the application for an OCP and Zoning 
Amendment. 
 

November 8, 2019 

The PRRD Board deferred the application pending completion 
of the NPFA OCP.  
 

January 9, 2020 

NPFA OCP was adopted. This bylaw now shows the property 
as Light Industrial, so the OCP amendment is no longer 
required. 
 

October, 2022 

The PRRD received the revised application changing the 
proposal to a zoning amendment only.   
 

December 8, 2022 

The PRRD referred the application and proposed Zoning 
Amendment Bylaw No. 2390, 2023 to municipalities and 
provincial agencies. 

December 9, 2022 

The PRRD Board gave Zoning Amendment Bylaw No. 2390, 
2023 1st & 2nd Reading and authorized a public hearing. 

February 2, 2023 

The PRRD mailed notification of the public hearing to 
landowners within the notification area. 
 

February 17, 2023 

The PRRD advertised the public notification in Alaska Highway 
News. 
 

February 23 &  

March 2, 2023 

 

 

 


